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Comments: As an electric bike (e-bike) rider I strongly believe that e-bikes should not be allowed to be used in

National Forests. E-bikes go much faster than most people are able to ride a conventional bike and will interfere

with non-motorized trail users such as hikers, bikers, horseback riders. E-bikes also can travel much further

quickly than than hikers and bikers and are likely to startle and disrupt wildlife that is less intruded upon now.

Please do not allow e-bikes of any class in National Forests.


